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Williams Mullen was mentioned in a press release from the New Women of Offshore Wind Group, ?VA 

Offshore Wind Landing Celebrates First Anniversary With New Women of Offshore Wind Group.?

?The inaugural WOW gathering was attended by women representing key players in the offshore wind 
and maritime industries, including the Hampton Roads Alliance, Avangrid Renewables, the Business 
Network for Offshore Wind, the City of Chesapeake, Crowley, Dominion Energy, the Hampton Roads 
Workforce Council, MI Technical Solutions, Seajacks, the US Coast Guard, the Virginia Economic 
Development Partnership, Williams Mullen, and WM Jordan.?

Click here to read the full press release.
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